Recommendation

On the basis of the observation cited in Site Inspection Report I hereby recommend
the diversion of 2.5315ha. of additional forest land for Four Lane of the Bangalore-
Mangalore section of NH-48(New-75) from Design Chainage Km 255.140 to 270.270
passing through reserve forest stretch of four lane of Addahole (Near Gundya) Existing
Chainage Km 263.000) Road Widening to four lane between Hassan- Bantwal Section of

NH- 75(01d NH-48) purpose.

This proposed area is essential for widening of existing road from 2 lane to 4 lane
Hence, this may be considered for clearance under Forest (Conservation) Act 1980 by

fulfilling the stipulated conditions.
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